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AUDNSSHARR r e St. Mar k 6 ssPavishiNeves
The Weekly Newsletter of

Siti. Ma k6 s
A Parish in the Episcopal

Diocese of Long Island THE WEEK AT AGLANCE
Monday (10/24) Parish Office Closed
MBriChur g Wednesday (10/26) 7:30 Alanon
S Thursday (10/27) 10: 00 a.m. Bible Study in Recto
t bhd . 2E vy 11: 00 a.m. Holy Eucharist with
2 §§GKI YLIiz2y . § 4:30 p.m.Trunk or Treat Church Parking Lot

5:00 p.m. Holy Eucharist, Evening Prayer, or Compline in the Chapel

t K2YSMOPHY Yy DH . _ o
9al AfY 5:30 p.m. Choir Practice in the Church

RS RS SR EETSA - Sunday (10/30) 8:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist in the Church
a
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AdBwE G Y N 10:00 a.m. Holy Eucharist in the Church
10:00 a.m. Sunday School in the Atwater Room
Of fice Hour s
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Serving Today Sunday, October 23, 2022 at 8:00 a.m.

Sunday ServVvi

B2 e LEM Sundy Schermeyer
MAYN Rl BOESD 9 dzO e Carol Jubinski
6[ ADSAGNBF Usher Pete Williams
Altar Guild Diane Stewart, Virginia Gilmore, Freear Pollard
Thursda Ser v )
MMYNTl BO® D9 dzOK Serving Today Sunday, October 23, 2022 at 10:00 A.M.
t Ny @SNR F2NJ
nnlBoO¥o9 dzO s John Kern
GSyAy3a t NI} &S e Carol Fitton
Ushers Steve DeCaro and Eric Christensen

Altar Guild Edie Hoffman and Catharine Nobiletti

Coffee Hour will take place following both the 8 & 10 A.M. services in the Parish Hall.

The flowers on the Altar are given to the Glory of God by Kate Gabrielsen in loving
| memory of her mother, Flora Gabrielsen and by Jean Scopinich in loving memory of Rich-
ard Scopinich on their Anniversary.
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wSOh2NJ Birthday Wishes to Tim Jurgielewicz, Diane Stewart, Amara Hille, Destiny Caccavano, and Kare
Love

9 YIYA f

SR ARl A OAR For those serving in the Armed Forces’Amanda E. Degener, Kyle M. Degener, George L. De-

gener, Jesse Fritz, Nicholas LoRusso, Joshua Rudd, and Michael Keegan.

We ask that you remember those for whom prayers are requested: Chris Allan, Deana Chi-
usano, Fred Edwards, Nancy Fraser, Anthony Graviano, Noel Hayes, Barbara Ireton, Cathy Jor

Gretchen & Jim Jubinski, Cole LoRusso, Jock McLean, Sean McLean, Sudie Nostrand, Paul Oe
Cassie Panzarino, Dick Pearson, Joan Petrella,-Beite & Stuart Richardson, Jean Scopinich,
Sarah Witters, and Rosemary Rees.
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THE ANNOUNCEMENTS

Bible Study takes place onThursdayat10AM i n t he Rectords office. All are wel c¢

Mid -Week Services on Thursdays at11:00amiHol y Euchari st with Prayers for Heal
5:00 p.mi Holy Eucharist, Evening Prayer, or Compline in the Chapel.

Choir Practice is on Thursday at 5:30 PM in the church. The only requirement is the desire to make a joyful noise. For fur-
ther information contact Stephen Hunt at stephenhuntmusic@gmail.com.

We Need Your Help on Sunday Mornings as a Lay Eucharistic Minister or Acolyte. Please contact John Kern
at John@jkernlaw.com.

Sunday School. takes place during the 10 AM service in the Atwater Room. Contact Madeline Glover at grahamkrak-
er@hotmail.comor Margie DeCaro at dec3@optonline.netif you have any questions

Altar Flowers: If you would like to dedicate flowers for the Altar contact Laura Bott at 631  -7224749 or email her at
Laura.bottl7@gmail.com. In November there are two vases available for the 13h and 20h, and one vase for the 2.
Each vase is $40.

Adopt-a-Vet: | t i s that time againé..please consider helping. Th
bed-in-a-bag with comforter and sheets) or gift cards of any increment. Donations will go to Beacon House to help our
homeless and in need veterans. Items need to be delivered to Barbara Rasmussen by November 8. Kindly contact her at
bresg99@agmail.com As always thank you for your support.

Alanon now meet s at St-persoMand kning vilbzodmhon Wednesday evenings at 7:30 p.m. in the Atwater
Room. Please speak with Fr. Chris if you are interested in joining this group.

Ways to Help the People of Ukraine é When the donated non-perishable items were delivered to the Ukrainian Church in
Riverhead we were told that what they need right now are bandages, pain killers, burn care products and new winter cloth-
ing. A complete list is posted on the bulletin board next to the church office. Please help us collect as much of these neces-
sary items as we can. There is a box for them in the narthex.. You can also visit our website atvww.stmarkswhb.org for

ways to help.

Maur eendso Haarekh: youdé for donations to Maureends Haven. A
items such as individual containers of non -perishable food, is in the office lobby.

UPCOMING EVENTS
10/ 27 Trunk or Treat at 4:30 p. m. Pl ease RSVP to reser
11/20 Parish Thanksgiving Dinner at 2:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall

Last Week6s Attendance:

Sunday, October 16 8:00 a.m. 21

Sunday, October 16 10:00 a.m.59 (plus 86 households viewed us online.)
Total 80

Pray for your parish family every day at 12:00 Noon
And Pray for the People in Ukraine!
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THE LITURGICAL GUIDE

Lectionary Readings

October 9, 2022
18 Pentecost
Proper 23C

2 Kings 5:1-3, 7-15¢
Psalm 111

October 16, 2022

19 Pentecost
Proper 24C

Genesis 32:22-31
Psalm 121

October 23, 2022
20 Pentecost
Proper 25C

Sirach 35:12-17
Psalm 84:1-6

October 30, 2022
21 Pentecost
Proper 26C

Isaiah 1:10-18
Psalm 32:1-8

2 Thess. 1:1-4, 11-12
Luke 19:1-10

2 Timothy 4:6-8,16-18
Luke 18:9-14

2 Timothy 3:14-4:5
Luke 18:1-8

Sundy Schermeyer Virginia Gilmore Sundy Schermeyer Virginia Gilmore

2 Timothy 2:8-15
Luke 17:11-19

Sunday at 8:00 a.m.

LEM

Lector Tom Hadlock Dick Gardner Carol Jubinski Carol Johns

Usher Steve Turner Tom Simson Pete Williams Tom Hadlock

LEM John Andren John Kern John Kern John Andren

Lector Deni McChesney Carol Fitton Carol Fitton Barbara Pettus

Edie Hoffman
Kurt Hoffman

Steve DeCaro
Eric Christensen

Rich Caccavano
Paul Okula

Greeter/Ushers Sandy Wyman

Larry Andria

Altar Guild Edie Hoffman

Catharine Nobiletti

Victoria Garcia
Jean Scopinich

Catharine Nobiletti
Ashley McLean

Laura Bott
Louise Reeves

Coffee Hour Can you bring

something to share?

Can you bring
something to share?

Can you bring
something to share?

Can you bring
something to share?

FR. CHRIS JUBINSKI
Office: 631.288.2111
Cell: 410.253.3664

SERVICES AT ST. MARK'S

WEEKENDS

Sunday—Holy Eucharist

8:00 am & 10:00 a.m. EPISCOPAL DIOCESE OF LONG ISLAND

THURSDAYS

Services will resume in the Fall To see the readings for the next two Sundays,

click on the links at the top of the schedule on this

Baptisms, Weddings, and the Sacrament page

of Reconciliation by Appointment oF visit




dweek

ervice

Thursdays
11am Holy Eucharist with Prayers for Healing
spm Holy Eucharist, Evening Prayer, or Compline
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BULLETIN
INSERTS

October 23, 2022 - Pentecost 20 (C)
Meet Episcopal Volunteers in Mission: Peter Bak

Hello, I'm Peter Bak, a missionary with Episcopal Volunteers in Mission (EVIM), serving part of
cach year in Tanzania. I was finally able to return to St. Philip’s Theological College carlier this year.
My last visit was back in early 2020 and, while I've been staying in touch virtually, it was so good to
be back in-person. My parish has been supporting two students in their studies and I was able to be
present for their graduation. I enjoyed getting back to work with Goodluck and Gracewell on some
painting and building projects — and dealing with a big tree thar fell onto the roof of one of our
buildings during a storm. More than anything, it’s been good to be back with friends and this
wonderful community.

I chose to serve as an Episcopal Volunteer in Mission
because I wanted to give back. Throughout my life,
people have supported me in many different ways, and I
wanted to share that gift with others. The first time |
thought about being a missionary was when I was doing
hospice visits back home in Rhode Island. I was able to
train the first pitbull to serve in hospice in Rhode Island.
Her name was Lucy and when I saw the affection shared
between the clients and Lucy, I was filled with joy. Each
time I was able to put a smile on someone’s face, it felt fantastic. I wanted to serve as a missionary
because I believed that it could also bring me that joy and offer me an opportunity to build
relationships outside of what I have always known.

EPISCOPAL VOLUNTEERS IN MISSION

Like many ministries in the Church, there are many more needs than physical resources. That is
why I quite often turn to prayer, asking for ideas about how to do a job with less. On my last visit, 1
took lots of pictures that capture the spirit of the seminary community and offer a glimpse of what
I see daily when I'm in Tanzania. You can follow me on my blog: pefergoestotanzania.wordpress.com.

Open to Expiscopalians ages 30+, Episcopal Volunteers in Mission invites you to build relationships, share your
Lifts and skills, listen to and learn from partners aronnd the world, and be open to the personal transformation that
comes from meeting God in new ways. Missionaries are lay and ordained, young and old. They serve as teachers,
acconntants, doctors, administrators, theologians, agricnlturalists, chaplains, and miuch more. Learn more at
iam.ec/ evin.

Published by the Office of Formation of The Episcopal Church, 815 Second Avenue, New Yori, NY. 10017
@ 2022 The Domestic and Foreign Missionary Society of the Protestant Episcopal Church in the United States of America. All rights reserved.






